
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 
 

Poster Competition  
We are running a competition in school for all pupils to design and create a poster celebrating our school 
values and renewed vision and ethos. The poster could include pictures of how the vision is lived through 
everyday school life, it could focus on a specific school value or include a little bit of everything! Be creative… 
be colourful… be bold! Posters to be returned to school by Friday 26th January. Winning posters will be 
published to our website and displayed throughout the school. 

 

You are their World Changer! 
As part of this term’s topic we want to celebrate children’s own personal ‘world changer’ whether this be their 
mum, their dad, grandparent or other family member. We have organised a lunch for each class over the 
course of the spring term. Pupils can each invite up to 2 significant adults in their lives to join them for lunch, a 
letter has been sent home this week. The lunches will take place on the following days: 
Year R – 23rd January / Year 1 – 30th January / Year 2 – 6th February / Year 3 – 20th February / Year 4 – 
27th February / Year 5 – 6th March / Year 6 – 13th March 

 

Scooter Skills 
There will be a Scooter Skills day on Monday 5th February (which may overrun to Tue 6th Feb if necessary) for 
pupils in Year 1-6.  This course will take 1 hour and is run by Wiltshire Council.  Children will require a scooter 
(this needs to be safe and in working order) and the course will cost £2 per child.  A letter with more information 
has been emailed to you this week. If you would like your child to have a place on the course, please return 
this to Mrs Cookson by Friday 26th January (paper copies available in the school office).  

 

Please be aware 
We have had four cases of impetigo in school this week. If you believe your child has impetigo, please see 
your GP for medication. Children can return to school 48 hours after treatment has started.   

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Y5 Residential 2019 interest n/a 

Whole school  Scooter skills Monday 5th February  

Whole school World Changer lunch See above 

Whole school Poster competition Return by 26th January 
 

 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Weavers,  

Headteacher 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 19/1/18 - Gazebo naming ceremony – Fri 19th Jan after school with sweet shop. 

 7/2/18 – Disco. Tickets on sale from Monday 29th Jan from the Gazebo. 

 22/2/18 – FoSSP meeting at 7.30pm in the mobile.  

 28/2/18 - Bag2school – collection Wed 28th Feb.  Bags will come home soon. 

 100 Club – be in it to win it! £9 for the rest of the year – cash prizes every month. 

 Second hand school uniform – on sale via the mobile.  Please donate any dresses, trousers, school PE 
tops, jumpers and cardigans to FoSSP. 

 If you are having a clear out we would love any good quality books, CDs and DVDs.  Thank you. 
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Spring term dates 
  

 

Event Date 

Whole school watching performance of ‘The Wind 

in the Willows’ – this is during school time and is 

being paid for by school 

Friday 19th January  

Scooter skills for Year 1-6 Monday 5th February 

Year 3/4 trip to Roman Baths (letter coming out 

next week( 

Tuesday 6th February 

Key Stage 1 Chinese New Year celebrations Tuesday 6th February 

HALF TERM Week beginning 12th February 

INSET day – school closed for all pupils  Monday 19th February 

NSPCC assembly to whole school  Friday 23rd February  

World Book Day – children can come to school 

dressed as a character from their favourite book 

Thursday 1st March  

NSPCC fundraising event (details to follow) Friday 2nd March  

Science week  Week beginning 5th March  

Parents’ evening  Wednesday 7th March 3.30-5pm  

Thursday 8th March 4.30-7pm  

Easter service at St Paul’s Church  Thursday 22nd March 

Year 5/6 Mr Walker concert to parents  Monday 26th March at 2.15pm 

Thursday 29th March  Last day of term  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


